City of St Paul

On April 27th 2020 | mailed out to 56 letters to individuals and business, listed as property
owners around Agra Culture Highland Park at 721 Cleveland Ave South. This list was provided to me by
the City of St Paul. As of today, May 21, 2020 | have received 30 confirmation letters back from the 56
total mailed agreeing to allow alcohol on my sidewalk café. | believe for over 50% of people to respond
positively within 30 days of receipt, given current state of our world with Covid — 19, | believe shows
support for alcohol on Agra Culture Highland Park’s café. '

Thanks.
Mikael Asp

612.845.8938

mikaelasp@hillcrestholdingsmsp.com




